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I oppose turning our nation's capital into a state. Our capitol is where legislation is 

written that affects the rest of the country; it should remain a non-partisan area, as 

the Founders intended. The purpose of having an area designated for the federal 

government was to be separate from the states; as stated in Article 1 Section 8 of the 

Constitution.  


